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A Message from the Headteacher
I hope you all had an enjoyable holiday and would like to take this opportunity to welcome you all back to a new term. This term is always very busy in school and I am sure this year will be no exception.

Already, we have some dates in the diary for our Christmas activities and these can be found within “Diary Dates” for your information which may be useful if you are planning ahead. 
                                                              From Mrs Ramage
Maths Information Evening
We are holding a maths information evening for parents in the school on Tuesday 12th November at 6pm. We hope that by sharing our recent development work and the new programmes of study which were developed last year, parents will gain a better understanding of what we teach at each level within Curriculum for Excellence as well as how the learning progresses across the levels.
There will also be the opportunity to see how we teach some of the mathematical processes and the resources which we use in the classroom.

If you are able to come along, please complete the attached reply slip and return to school.

Milk

If your child has milk at playtime, please find enclosed a letter from Mrs Smith giving details of costs for this term.  
Parking

We realise the present disruption on the roads is proving challenging when dropping off and collecting children at school.

Unfortunately this is out with our control and would ask for your co-operation in parking safely and sensibly for the duration of these planned works.

Operation Christmas Child

We have now been advised that the uplift of shoeboxes will be the week beginning 18th November. We would therefore be grateful if all donations for Operation Christmas Child could be in school by Friday 14th November.  

Thank you for the donations we have already received.
National Youth Choir of Scotland National Boys Choir 2014

NYCoS National Boys Choir is for boys aged 10-16 years old with both changed and unchanged voices. Members sing with other boys to the highest standard, receive expert vocal tuition and develop musicianship skills.

We have received a small number of application forms for this choir. If your son is interested in applying, please contact the school for an application form.
Kill – A – Watt Weekend

Please find enclosed a bookmark giving details of some events taking place next week.
Diary Dates
November   6          Gymnastics Club (P1/3) 
                   12          School Photographer
                   12          Maths Information Evening (6pm)

                   13          Gymnastics Club (P1/3)
                   19          Parent Council Meeting (6pm)

                   20          Gymnastics Club (P1/3)

                   22          Learning Plans Issued
                   26          Parents’ Open Evening

                   27          Parents’ Evening (individual                 appointments) 

                   28          INSET / Pupil Holiday

                   29          HOLIDAY / School Closed
December    6          Christmas Fayre
18 Christmas Service (Urr Church)

19 Burns Centre Trip (Whole School)

20 Christmas Party
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